
August 4, 2017 

 

RE: Notification of intent to begin 600 MHZ operations 

With reference to K49KW-D  120 day notification letter from T-Mobile, Western Kane County 

Special Service District #1hereby requests a waiver of the current applications freeze in order to 

continue service to its rural residents. 

Respectfully, 

Nyle Willis Treasurer 

Western Kane County Special Service #1 


